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2024 GENERAL ASSEMBLY: CONTINUING THE JOURNEY
April 30 - May 2, 2024  |  The Royal Sonesta in St. Louis, MO

STUDENT SCHOLARSHIP OPPORTUNITY
With over 140 member organizations represented, the U.S. Roundtable for Sustainable Beef General 
Assembly Meeting is a common space to bring together a community of individuals, businesses and 
non-governmental organizations with a common interest in U.S. beef sustainability. It is a unique 
educational and networking opportunity, being the only beef-centric sustainability event in the U.S. that 
addresses issues across the entire supply chain. The 2024 General Assembly Meeting is set for April 30 - 
May 2, 2024, at The Royal Sonesta Chase Park Plaza in St. Louis, MO.

With this year’s U.S. Roundtable for Sustainable Beef General Assembly theme, “Continuing the Journey,” 
it is important to involve the leaders of the future in the work that is happening today across the beef value 
chain. This special scholarship opportunity will help to offset the costs of a college/university student to 
attend the 2024 USRSB General Assembly Meeting.

By attending the USRSB General Assembly Meeting, students will be given to opportunity to increase 
their understanding of the complexity of beef sustainability issues and hear spotlights of the work that 
the USRSB and its member organizations are doing to measure, track and demonstrate progress toward 
the USRSB High-Priority Indicator Goals and Sector Targets. Learn more about this unique scholarship 
opportunity and apply below!

SCHOLARSHIP DETAILS

SCAN THE QR CODE 
TO COMPLETE THE 

APPLICATION!

APPLY FOR THE SCHOLARSHIP!

If you would like to apply for this scholarship opportunity, fill out 
the online application by Feb. 23, 2024.

For questions or more information, contact Rebecca Bolton at rbolton@beef.org.

This scholarship covers a full registration to attend both the sustainability tour on April 30 and the full 
General Assembly Meeting on May 1-2.

Scholarship recipients will receive a $1,000 travel stipend to support transportation and lodging expenses. A 
check will be awarded during the special recognition session at the General Assembly Meeting. 

Students will be connected with sponsors ahead of the event and provided an opportunity to network 
on-site during a student scholarship networking event.

Five student applicants will be chosen to receive this scholarship. Students must be enrolled in an 
undergraduate or graduate program and must complete and submit the online application form by 
Feb. 23, 2024. Recipients will be notified by Feb. 29, 2024. 

https://forms.gle/zSunyvjtqJNhmJje7
https://forms.gle/zSunyvjtqJNhmJje7

